
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the Contra Costa Community College District 
(District) will accept Statement of Qualifications for the following services to the District as 
follows: 
 

DVC Print Shop Relocation, Student Success Center, Health Services Station Projects 
Architect RFQ  

 
The District seeks to contract with a consultant to provide architectural design services for the 
Diablo Valley College Print Shop Relocation, Student Success Center, Health Services Station 
Projects. 
.    
 
RFQ documents and detailed schedule will be posted to the district website by Friday, July 15, 
2021.  RFQ documents may be obtained by downloading from the District’s website at 
https://webapps.4cd.edu/apps/purchasingviewbids/default.aspx. 
 
Statement of Qualifications must be enclosed in a sealed envelope addressed to the Purchasing 
Department and filed with the Purchasing Department before 2:00 p.m. (PST) on August 5, 2021.  
The Governing Board reserves the right to waive any irregularities, accept or reject any or all bids, 
and to accept or reject any items thereon.   
 
 By Order of the Governing Board, 
 Amy Sterry, Director of Purchasing and Contracts 
 

https://webapps.4cd.edu/apps/purchasingviewbids/default.aspx

